
 

 

More Trains, More Services 

The More Trains, More Services program is upgrading the 
rail network to support the introduction of the Mariyung 
fleet. As part of the program, we are extending the 
platforms at Shellharbour Junction Station so customers can 
safely access all carriages on the new fleet of longer trains. 

What’s next at Shellharbour? 

In the coming months, work at Shellharbour will involve 
steel and concrete activities on the southern ends of 
Platform 1 & 2 in preparation for the platform extensions 
later this year.  

Activities include: 

• Piling work 

• Steel reinforcement and concrete work 

• Formwork for the future platform extension.    

Construction hours 
In June, some activities are required to take place outside of 
standard construction hours. 

This work has been scheduled to take place during a Sydney 
Trains trackwork period when no trains are running, 
minimising disruptions to commuter services and improving 
the safety of our construction team and customers. 

Night work will be carried out between 6pm Friday 17 June 
and 7am Monday 20 June.  

Some minor activities like transferring construction 
machinery between tracks may also be required to take 
place at night, however this work is not expected to impact 
the community. We will contact you directly if out of hours 
work is anticipated to be noticeable at your address. 

 

 

How can we better communicate 
with you? 
We strive to develop and maintain strong relationships with 
our closest neighbours, businesses, customers and 
stakeholders within the communities in which we work. We 
would like your feedback on the way we keep you informed 
about construction activities. If you would like to provide 
your feedback, please scan the QR code below or visit 
yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/community- engagement 
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